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May 27, 2016 
 

BY RESS and OVERNIGHT COURIER 

 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor - 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: EB-2016-0152 - Application by Ontario Power Generation Inc.  
 For 2017-2021 Payment Amounts (the “Application”) 

 
This is to advise that while OPG Regulatory Affairs was making our Application filing today, we 
received a copy of a letter from Candu Energy Inc. (“Candu”) asserting confidential protection 
over all or particular parts of the Steam Generator Engineering, Procurement, and Construction 
Agreement (the “SG EPC Contract”) to which it is one of the parties with OPG. 
 
So as to not prejudice Candu’s position regarding what it asserts is confidential about the SG 
EPC Contract, OPG has removed the entire SG EPC Contract and a contract summary with 
respect to the SG EPC Contract from its non-confidential filing (Exhibits D2-2-3, Attachments 4 
and 9 respectively). However, OPG is not now in a position to accordingly adjust its exhibit list, 
tab references, and the like. 
 
OPG will seek confidential protection of the SG EPC Contract and the contract summary in 
accordance with the OEB’s Rules and Practice Direction and these documents will be filed as 
part of OPG’s confidential filing. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
Barbara Reuber 
 
 
cc:  Carlton D. Mathias, OPG 

Charles Keizer, Torys 

 

Barbara Reuber 
Regulatory Affairs 

 

 


